
  

 
From the Principal’s Desk 
 

What a wonderful Term One 
Thank you to the wonderful staff, students, families and community that 
work in partnership with us on a daily basis. It has been a very busy and 
productive term and we are all looking forward to well-deserved break. I 
wish you all a very safe and happy holidays. 
 
Students return to school on TUESDAY April 30th 2024. 
 
Staff return on Monday April 29th for Curriculum focussed professional 
development.  Our office staff are also undertaking professional learning 
that day and this will impact the availability of our admin staff to assist with 

enquiries. Our wonderful team of School Learning Support Officers will be helping in the office 
on the Monday, so I thank you in advance of your patience on this 
day. 
 
Some highlights from this last week – our wonderful Harmony Day 
event was a huge success where cultural connections were 
showcased at our assembly. There were so many outstanding 
performances on the day from staff and students at our school and 
beyond our school gates. Thank you, Mrs Konarew and her team, 
for making the event a huge success.  A beautiful surprise today 
when we received flowers and cakes in appreciation. THANK YOU 
we feel appreciated and humbled. 
 

 
I love hearing about student success. 
Congratulations to Johnny who tried out for the 12’s Sydney 
West  Rugby League selection trials. Johnny was successful 
and made it into the Sydney West camp and was awarded the 
Hills Sports Player of the tournament. What a wonderful 
achievement – congratulations Johnny. I am sure we will see 
you in the future sporting an NRL Jersey 
����.  
 
Today our students participated in ANZAC 
assemblies as ANZAC day falls in the 
school holidays. Thank you to the student 
leaders for your efforts in presenting at the 
K-2 and 3-6 Assemblies today. Thank you 
to Mrs Juleff and Miss Ana G for your 
support of the students. 
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